
CIP Category: Bicycle & Pedestrian

Design : 978,000.00$                                          
Construction : 10,330,600.00$                                    
Total: 11,308,600.00$                                    

Project Description:

Project Justification:

Corkscrew Road Bike/Ped Improvements (East of US-41)
CIP Project Summary

Install bike lanes on Corkscrew Road between US-41 and Ben Hill Griffin Parkway, where they currently 
do not exist.   Excluding the shared use path proposed in the Coconut Road Shared Use path project.

The Bicycle & Pedestrian Master Plan identified a lack of east west corridors as a major impediment to 
bicycle and pedestrian travel in Estero.  Corkscrew Road was identified as the preferred main corridor.  
There are no bicycle facilities along the entire section from US-41 to Ben Hill Griffin Parkway, excluding 
the bike lanes being installed with the Interchange project.  This project will add bike lanes along the 
roadway.  This will improve bicycle/pedestrian access and safety along Corkscrew Road.
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